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TAPE 134, SIDE A

004    CHAIR WATT:  Calls the meeting to order at 1:13 p.m.

WORK SESSION ON SB 683 A

007  SEN. BOB SHOEMAKER, DISTRICT  3: Explains SB 683  A. Discusses the
State Action Doctrine.

023    VICE-CHAIR ROBERTS:  Asks for an example of abuse.

024   SEN.  SHOEMAKER:  Discusses  price   fixing.  Discusses  the
agreement between the  parties involved.  Discusses  the program. 
Discusses the

competition issue.

102  VICE-CHAIR  ROBERTS: Asks  how the  federal  anti-trust laws 
affect the bill.

105    SEN. SHOEMAKER:  Explains the current program under the
anti-trust laws.

109    VICE-CHAIR ROBERTS:  Does the bill satisfy federal anti-trust
laws.

113  SEN.  SHOEMAKER:  Yes.  The  state action  exempts  the  state 
from the anti-trust laws.  Discusses the specifics of the program.

133    VICE-CHAIR ROBERTS:  Asks about the limitations in section 4.



138  SEN.  SHOEMAKER: Explains  the organizations  that could 
participate in the program.  Discusses  budgetary  issues.  Discusses 
the anti-trust

limitations.

158    VICE-CHAIR ROBERTS:  Asks about going beyond the agreement.

160  SEN. SHOEMAKER:  Discusses the  need to  request modification.
Discusses micro-management.  Discusses monitoring of the program.

245    VICE-CHAIR ROBERTS:  Can any person file a complaint with the
Director?

249    SEN. SHOEMAKER:  Discusses the Director's responsibilities.

283  VICE-CHAIR  ROBERTS: Asks  if there  are any  problems with  the
parties involved.

292   STEVE  TELFER,   LEGACY  HEALTH  SYSTEMS:   Discusses  the
compromise. Discusses regulation  and  micro-managing.  Discusses  the
appropriate

amount of state supervision.

325  JANET BILLUPS, OREGON  HEALTH SCIENCES UNIVERSITY:  Testifies in
support of SB 683 A.  Discusses the cooperation between the parties.

343    VICE-CHAIR ROBERTS:  Asks about the reason for the emergency
clause.

347    SEN. SHOEMAKER:  Explains that the groups would like to get under
way.

350  TELFER:  Discusses  the  concerns  of  the  Oregon  Medical
Association. Explains that a compromise has been reached.

368  ADRIENNE SEXTON, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  Explains the technical
errors in the L.C. draft.

377       MOTION:  REP. ROBERTS:  Moves to ADOPT the TECHNICAL
amendments.

VOTE: CHAIR WATT: Hearing no objection, the amendments are ADOPTED.

Rep. Baum, Rep. Hayden, and Rep. McTeague are excused.

384  ADRIENNE  SEXTON, COMMITTEE  ADMINISTRATOR: Explains  the
clarifications on page 10, line 13.

388       MOTION:  REP. ROBERTS:  Moves to ADOPT the TECHNICAL
amendments.

VOTE: CHAIR WATT: Hearing no objection, the amendments are ADOPTED.

Rep. Baum, Rep. Hayden, and Rep. McTeague are excused.

393       MOTION:  REP. ROBERTS:  Moves to ADOPT the SB 683 A-4
amendments. VOTE: CHAIR WATT: Hearing no objection, the amendments are
ADOPTED.



Rep. Baum, Rep. Hayden, and Rep. McTeague are excused.

402  MOTION:  REP. ROBERTS:  Moves that  SB  683 A,  AS AMENDED,  be
returned to the Speaker's  desk with  a letter  requesting that  the
bill be

referred  to  the  Committee  on  Appropriations  with  a  DO  PASS

recommendation.

VOTE: 9-0  Motion passes AYE:     Gordly, Johnson, Milne, Payne,
Roberts, Watt NO:      None EXC.: Baum, Hayden, McTeague

421    CHAIR WATT:  Adjourns the meeting at 1:42 p.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Bryan Boehringer                Adrienne Sexton Committee Clerk         
       Committee Administrator
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